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For Immediate Release        January 15, 2013 
 
 

El Camino Community College District Board of Trustees 
Conducts Annual Organizational Meeting 

 
 
The El Camino Community College District Board of Trustees elected new officers of the board 
for 2013. 
 
As part of its annual organizational meeting, the board appointed William Beverly, a Torrance 
attorney, as board president. Trustee Kenneth Brown, a systems engineer, will be vice 
president. Ray Gen, a teacher at El Segundo High School, was also named secretary of the 
board. Mary Combs and Maureen O'Donnell will continue to serve as trustees. 
 
Regular board meetings are generally scheduled for 4:00 p.m. on the third Monday of each 
month. 
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